
WARM SPRINGS NAPOLS walk in clinic cancelled 
 
Keeping in line with the recent precautionary measures being observed regarding the 
coronavirus, NAPOLS is canceling the upcoming Warm Springs legal aid walk-in hours 
next Wednesday 03/25/2020. Until further notice, please share this message with 
whomever you see fit and continue to direct community members to the NAPOLS 
hotline with their inquiries/requests for representation at (503) 223-9483 or (800) 546-
0534. 
  
 


